
 

 

Resolution of condolence – Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
 
This Council and the people of Blackpool were deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II on Thursday 8th September 2022. 
 
The Leader of the Council will propose a resolution of condolence, which will be seconded 
by the Leader of the Conservative Group and then other members of Council will have the 
opportunity to speak on the motion. 
 

“The Council on behalf of the people of Blackpool expresses its profound sorrow on 

the passing of Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and extends its deepest sympathy 

to His Majesty King Charles III and to the members of the Royal family in their loss”. 

 
Following the passing of this resolution, Council will then hold a minute’s silence, as a 
mark of respect. 
 


